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Meeting Details 
 
Tuesday, September 11,
2012

6:00 pm - Networking
6:30 pm - Meeting
Kristy's Casual Dining
562 Route 9
Waretown, NJ
 Directions
  
Join us for a wonderful networking
opportunity. Bring your colleagues,
friends and future members with
you. 
 
As part of our membership
privileges we are given a chance to
let our sisters know what we are
doing in our businesses and work
places so, members, please bring
any literature to share. 

 Dear Lisa,    
  
Greetings!
 
Well summer is over, and the children are frolicking at
Staples trying to get out of buying their back to school
supplies. Mom and Dad are jumping for joy as they have
really run out of ideas to keep the children busy. Do you
remember those days?? When the end of the season
brought sadness and happiness all at one time?? I do
and it seems to have followed me into adulthood- the
end of seasons that is.
 
They seem to be going way to fast and now before we
know it the 25th Anniversay celebration is upon us. We
have a committee that has worked so very hard to make
this event successful, but, once again we are having
issues getting members to respond to the invitation to
join us for what will be a fantastic evening. I am not sure
if this is a result of the summer ending, figuring you can
put it off until later, but, we are now at LATER, and I do
not want it to be too late for you to attend. So please, if
you are coming, let us know as we need to give the
restaurant a head count soon.
 
We have the Evergreens doing our opening ceremonies.
Want to know who they are? You need to come and see
for yourself. Our door prizes surpass any other year we
have held this event. Want to know what they are? You
need to come and see for yourself. Are you getting my

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001BplfwA92w0OdkGt9Did5u19FlxyXl4MaVnK8WHqasXUHR962X6dEH5lPyd0RN-35eI85vK7R7mizSdYpvL3di8C2qjFMbSyZYnbg9pwTgZtV7kZVoChQue8jNfJ8Lvn_jOjvNqq9A9w=
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RSVP to Rosalind Silletto at
732-961-6435 or
via email. 
 
 $17 includes dinner 

September Birthdays
 
No birthdays this month
 
New members, if you
have a birthday this
month or in the following
months, please let me
know so that you will be
recognized. 

Thought
for September
  
 "If you don't go
after what you want,
you'll never have it.
If you don't ask, the
answer is always no.
If you don't step
forward, you're
always in the same
place."
--author Nora
Roberts

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

drift? We want to have you there as this is your evening
too.
 
We had fantastic news recently; Cathy's Law was
passed. We definitely have to be proud of ourselves as
we did some of the work to get it passed. Now no parent
will have to go through what Lucille did, in that pictures of
her daughter were circulating on the internet at a time
when the family expected and was entitled to, privacy.
So for those of you that helped with the petition, thank
you very much. There is no force stronger than a bunch
of women when we want to have something done.
 
Don't forget that we have another psychic fair coming up
and we are looking for vendors to allow for some holiday
shopping. If you want a table please speak with Rosalind.
 
So as the summer winds down and the margarita
machine is put away, plan to join us at the Women
Helping Women dinner and welcome in the season of
Fall. See you at the next meeting.
 
Sincerely,

Penny Miller,
President

BPWSOC Psychic Fair
We are excited to be holding another Psychic Fair on
November 2, 2012 at Kristy's Casual Dining. Members who
wish to take a vendor table, the cost is $10. Outside
vendors, the price is $35. All information can be found on
our web site www.bpwsoc.org.
 
This event has been very successful for us in the past and
we look forward to another great evening. Tickets to enter
are $10 and if you wish to have your cards, palm, gems
read, the cost for a 15 minute reading is $20.
 
See you all on November 2. Thank you,
 
Rosalind Silletto
Secretary 

Women Helping Women Dinner & Gift
Auction
September 28, 2012

The Women Helping Women Dinner & Gift Auction is right
around the corner. If you haven't purchased your tickets yet
for this event, there is still time to do so.

mailto:travelinstyle@optonline.net
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As in the past, this event is being held at Ocean Acres
Country Club and the price to attend is $55.

For 2012, which is also our Silver Jubilee year, our honorees
are: Deborah Whitcraft, Founder and Curator of the Museum
of NJ Maritime History, Beach Haven; and Stalo Karamanos,
Owner/Founder of Kristy's Casual Dining, Waretown.

We are extremely excited about this year's event; it being
our 25th Anniversary. And, there is still time to place an ad
in our Silver Jubilee Program. Information about the dinner
and pricing for the journal can be found on our web site
www.bpwsoc.org.

The Executive Committee look forward to seeing all
members at this celebratory event.

Thank you. 

BPW SOC Website 
Our member and vice president, Lisa Gambino - owner of
A2Z Computer Help is also our webmaster and designer and
she is always looking for content to be added to our website,
www.bpwsoc.org.  Please feel free to send Penny Miller any
information, updates, and/or comments you would like
posted or added to the website.
 
You can contact Penny at momlbi@yahoo.com to
include additional content to the web site.

 
 

 

PC Tips by Lisa G., A2Z Computer Help
Backup and Restore have greatly improved for
Windows 7:
 
You can create copies of your important files, so you are
always prepared for the worst case scenario. You can
choose your files, folders, libraries, drives, etc., and back it

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001BplfwA92w0MDBLrAyKZlaBy2jNblEGV6pLfqONXd-lrIu8BZC1TgCqpQK9sL_-JCrmYe91FoE9w0tf9qkarFjeY_CHHjbPtypAE6tefsG2w=
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all up to another drive, an external drive or a DVD.
 
You can set up automatic backups or you can manually
back up your files any time.
 
Click on the Start Button and type "backup" in the search
box just above the start button. Then click on "Backup and
Restore."
 
Click on "Set up backup" and follow the steps in the wizard.
Be sure to have your external hard drive connected or have
a stack of DVDs-R (or other compatible writable DVDs).
 
You will then choose your files, folders or libraries, etc., and
now you will have your files backed up and ready to keep in
a safe place, should you ever need to restore these files
due to a crashed computer, a hard drive replacement, a new
computer or other.
 
Of course, if you need assistance, do not hesitate to contact
me and I will be happy to assist you with your backup
needs.
 
Thank you,
 
Lisa Gambino from A2Z

BPWNJ VOICE 
Did you know that you could advertise in the BPWNJ Voice
and reach our sisters throughout the State with your
business? Yes, for $25. (the smallest ad) your business can
expand...need I say more? 
 
Don't miss out on this chance to promote your business. To
find out more information, check your recent copy of The
Voice, or email Lauren Simeone Berman at 
lesimeone@verizon.net for size and cost of advertising.
 
If you would like to receive your copy of the
Voice electronically, send an email to Lauren at
the email address above and ask her to put you
on the electronic email list. By doing so, you are
helping BPWNJ save on the cost of mailing the
Voice out to members.

Travel In Style Awaits You
Rosalind's Travel in Style is now an affiliate of AAA Travel
Service. Check out my web site
www.travelinstyle.agentstudio.com. 
 
You can also book directly from the site or call me for
assistance.
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001BplfwA92w0NiL4NkP_j6BGSPRbc25Xz4AC7gLIWLe70FbMVp78fiB0nCIm-ne4s25g0Sjm4AMykyq1A7ATNbj47ozz_as8nL3xZ0aKCV0krZ5rfZQtVbtg==
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I can be reached at (732) 961-6435 or
travelinstyle2011@hotmail.com 

Need to Get Away?
If you are stressed and looking for a mini vacation to Long
Beach Island, or have family or friends that are thinking of a
local get-a-way, or a last minute family reunion, give me a
call at 609-290-5040 or email me at
Cyndyonlbi@comcast.net; it would be my pleasure to assist
you in locating a rental property on Long Beach Island!
There are still homes available, so don't hesitate to contact
me.

 
Cyndy Friedland

Visit us on the web at www.BPWSOC.org 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.

Business and Professional Women/Southern Ocean County
PO Box 1207
Manahawkin, New Jersey 08050

www.bpwsoc.org 
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